As per requirements of the Board of Ethics, I am reporting on the trip I took to the Designing Cities Conference of the National Association of City Transportation Officials (NACTO) in Austin, Texas from October 28 – 31, 2015.  NACTO waived my conference registration fee as I was a presenter on the Building Safe Pedestrian Networks through Corridor Design panel.  All other costs associated with this trip were covered by Federal planning funds.

 
Please let me know if you need any additional information.
Thanks,
Luann Hamilton
Chicago Department of Transportation
